From: Kevin Frank

Sent: March 17,2022 11:10 AM
To: Tracy Richardson

Subject: ORV Safety Review

Dear Councillor Richardson,

I am writing today to beg you to please defer the vote on the ATV/ORV bylaw until a safety and risk assessment
review is done. This is merely common sense and | am surprised that the City has not yet done its due diligence in
this matter. Can you imagine the inevitable lawsuit against the City where they cite the fact that no safety and risk
assessment was completed prior to letting these machines loose on or streets?

As a homeowner on Logie Street I, and all of my neighbours, are adamantly against this reckless bylaw. But for
some reason the people who actually live here and will have to deal with the increased traffic and noise have been
ignored in this decision. So at the very least please complete the safety review before the vote.

Thanks for your attention to this matter,
Kevin Frank



